
 

  

 
 
 
 
May 14, 2024 
 
Minister Kim Masland 
Department of Public Works 
PO Box 186 Halifax NS 
B3J 2N2 
 
 
RE:  Intersection of Truck 3 and Route #335 
 
Dear Minister Masland, 
 
Thank you for your response letter received March 21, 2024, regarding the safety concerns at the  
intersection of Trunk #3 and Route 335 in Yarmouth County. 
 
We appreciate the efforts of the Department in reviewing and evaluating our request. However, the 
Council strongly disagrees with the findings and respectfully requests that additional evaluation be 
considered. We hope that the Department can offer alternative suggestions to enhance the safety of 
this intersection. 
 
As a Council, we continue to receive concerns from residents regarding the safety of this intersection 
and believe it is crucial to ensure its safety for our constituents. We kindly request that someone from 
the Department review the information once more and provide us with feedback. 
 
We look forward to your response. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Danny Muise  
Warden Municipality of Argyle 
 

 
 


